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Round	
  3	
  of	
  Non	
  Advanced	
  Competition 
 
What a fantastic array of images Judge Arthur Caron was treated to last week. Its 
many years since we have seen such a consistently high standard of entry in the non 
advanced section. In fact, given the scores since the opening competition, we may 
well have been looking at some of the best non-advanced work in the club 
particularly among Nature and Portraiture. 
 
Arthur, no novice when it comes to portraits, remarked upon how good some of the 
work was. However, as frequently happens on rounds of DPS in house competitions, 
there was one person who stood out on the night and on this occasion it was Mark 
Conroy. Mark is one of our new members this year. He scored no less than 4 
twenties! Arthur also awarded one of these as Image of the Month. 
 

 
 
The second half of the night saw Arthur exhibit his fellowship panel of twenty images 
along with some additional images he captured while in India. Arthur's modesty 
made it all appear almost easy!  
 

 


